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Recent Visit to Knoxville
Submitted by joeintenn on Sun, 10/13/2013 - 8:07pm

We were in Knoxville recently to drop Sherri's son off at MEPS for his entry into the Army. We stopped
downtown after dropping him off to shop and eat. I don't know why, but I always take a picture of this
sign while I am in Knoxville.
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